
Aidan Cooley

202

Submitter Comments:

Victoria Park / Barrambin is Brisbane’s largest inner-city park. It spans over 64 hectares and is a rare 
green space for recreation, ecology, and cultural heritage. The site is deeply significant to Aboriginal 
peoples, and it also holds immense value for Brisbane’s broader community. The Victoria Park 
Master Plan was developed after almost four years of community consultation so the surprise 
announcement of Olympic venues in Victoria Park is a shocking betrayal of community trust. If 
Victoria Park is lost to build a new stadium it will have far reaching impacts on all Brisbane residents 
not just those that live close by. It will impact the local hospital, staff and visitors to the hospital. We 
need to retain green space, once it is gone it can never be returned. Please save Victoria Park!!
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